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It has been a great week in school and we 
are delighted with how well all of our pupils 
have adapted to the return to school. To 
celebrate this fact we will be organising a 
whole school “Easter Extravaganza” event 
for all pupils from Nursery through to 
Primary 7 on the last day of this term, 

Wednesday 31st March 2021.   
 We have a number of different 
events planned for our pupils that we are 
very excited about and I know our pupils 
will be too.      
 During this day we are asking each 
class to wear as close to a nominated 
coloured t- shirt, jumper or have a 
coloured material that can go over a top. 
Each class’s colour scheme is;         
  Ø Nursery/P1 – purple     
  Ø P2 - dark blue 
           Ø P3 - light blue 
           Ø P4 – green      
  Ø P5 – yellow    
  Ø P6 – orange              

  Ø P7 – red  
On Wednesday 31st all pupils should come 
to school in their PE gear, preferably in 
school tracksuit. They can wear the 
specific coloured T-shirt, jumper or 
material into school underneath their 
jacket or bring in to wear later.  
 We will not be disclosing any more 
information on our ‘Easter Extravaganza’ as 
we do not want to ruin the surprise but you 
will see plenty of pictures on our school 
website on Wednesday 31st March 2021. 

Contacting the School            
If contacting the school about any queries 
or issues, please remember that the first 
point of contact is by phone to the school 
office: 028 427 28278. School e-mail is 
info@stmarysps.portaferry.ni.sch.uk  
 We will pass on messages to your 
child's teacher when received and get back 
to you as soon as possible. 

Easter Holidays 

 
Our school will finish on Wednesday 31st 
March for the Easter Holidays with no 
pupils attending school from Thursday 1st 



	
	 	 	

April. School will re-open on Monday 12th 
April. The remaining scheduled holidays for 
term three are;          
Monday 3rd and Tuesday 4th May 
 School closed for pupils 
Monday 31st May – Friday 4th June 
 School closed for pupils.  
 
Sacraments  
We are hoping to celebrate the following 
sacraments on the following dates; 

Ø Primary 4; First Holy Communion  
 Saturday 8th May 2021 

Ø Primary 7; Confirmation 
Wednesday 26th May 2021 

We have not yet been able to confirm a 
date for Primary 3 First Confession. 
 Obviously, these dates are very 
dependent on factors outside of our 
control but we hope to be in a position to 
confirm timings and the logistics of who 
can attend etc once we come back from 
the Easter holidays.  
 
High five 

 
The latest edition of the EA High Five 
Primary Behaviour Support & Provisions 
magazine is available on 
https://www.eani.org.uk/sites/default/file
s/2021-03/HIGH%20FIVE%20-
%20ISSUE%2021%20-
%2026%20MARCH.pdf 

DINNERS  
This week’s menu is contained below. 
Dinners cost £2.60 per day and must be 
paid at the beginning of each week in a 
clearly marked envelope with your child’s 
name and days on which they wish to have 
school dinner 

Monday 
 

Steak Casserole with 
Mashed Potato & Veg/ 
Orange Segments  
Ham/ Cheese/ Jam 
Sandwich / Biscuit/ Drink 

Tuesday 
 

Chicken Stir-fry with Veg & 
Potato Cubes/ Muffin  
Ham/ Cheese/ Jam 
Sandwich / Biscuit/ Drink 

Wednesday Sausages and chips  
Frozen Strawberry Yoghurt 
Ham/ Cheese/ Jam 
Sandwich / Biscuit/ Drink 

 
PSG Easter Draw 
Our Parent Support Group continue to sell 
tickets for an Easter Hamper draw from 
The Rock Bakery. Tickets cost £1 each. 
   

 

 



	
	 	 	

 

 


